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Science Publishers, London, 1991) 
pp 508-518 (with M. Glavind). 

'Evaluation of crack width in FRC with 
conventional reinforcement', accep- 

ted for publication in J. Cem. Concr. 
Comp. (1991) (with T. Aarre). 

' Evaluation of properties of cementitious 
fiber composite materials', in 'High 

Performance Fiber Reinforced 
Cement Composites', edited by H. 
Reinhardt and A. Naaman (Chapman 
& Hall, London, 1992). 

CORRIGENDUM 

R ILEM Secretariat General has received the following letter concerning R ILEM Report 'Fly Ash in Concrete': 

Dear Sirs, 

I have just received a copy of Rilem Report #7,  "Fly Ash in Concrete", edited by Dr. Karl Wesche. I note that in the report 
I am credited with the 'preparation' of Section 3.4, Chemical Resistance. 
In fact, each of the subsections in question was written by members of the Calgary Fly Ash Research group (CFAR) of 
which I served as Chairman during the period that the subsections of Section 3.4 were prepared. I believe the authors were 
identified when the full manuscript was forwarded to Dr. Wesche's assistant but I may be wrong since we have misplaced 
our copy of the manuscript. My problem is that the subsections were collected and sent out by my research associate during 
an extended illness and as a result I never saw the final submission. 
The question now is how do we ensure that the correct credits are given for the work? t believe that justice would be served 
if you would publish this letter in the RILEM Journal. 
For the record, the authors of the subsections are: 

3.4.1 R.L. Day 
3.4.2 B.K. Marsh 
3.4.3 R.L. Day 
3.4.4 B.W. Langan 

It isn't clear how the mix-up occurred. I would however like to correct the error and solicit your help. The whole incident 
is regretable and quite frankly embarrassing to me personally. 

Yours faithfully, 

M. A. WARD 
Vice- President (Research) 
The University of Calgary 


